
 

 Site clearing is complete, and hauling of chipped material 

continues. Modified lime stabilization of building pad has 

been completed and compacted. 
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R. Brown-Senior Project Inspector 
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New Alamo Elementary - N. Main  

The first building grade beam was 

poured, including anchor bolts for 

structural steel framing. The south 

parking lot and driveway were cut to 

grade and compacted prior to lime  

stabilization. 

 

Bond 

R. Brown-Senior Project Inspector 



 

The second building slab, approximately 6,500 square feet in Area “B,” was poured before it rained. Excavation of the detention 

pond was completed, and is awaiting top soil and seeding. 

 

Bond 

R. Brown-Senior Project Inspector 
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New Elementary - Eastpoint 



 

Form work was set for the widening of the 

south drive entry. Gate posts for the new 

gates were set in the footings on the north 

drive entry. 

 

Non Bond 

B. Garcia-Project Inspector 

 

Trenching began on the 

parking lot, and conduit 

was laid for the installation 

of new light poles at the 

parking lot. 

 

Bond 

B. Garcia-Project Inspector 

Crockett Parking Lot and Drive 

Robert E. Lee Parking Lot and Drive 

High School Batting Cages 

AvAdek is engineering and designing the covers 

for the baseball batting cages at this time. It will 

take about four weeks to receive all the plans for 

this project. 

 

Non Bond 

T. Ortman-Project Inspector 
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BOND & NON BOND      

 

 
Ross S. Sterling Athletic Parking - This was taken before the Board for approval on September 

23, 2013. Currently, we are in negotiations for a contract with  

 G. W. Phillips.  

 

 

Sterling; Ronnie Kluch Entrance- A proposal is being evaluated by administration. 

 

 
Impact Early College High School - The School Board approved the architect on September 23, 

2013. We are now in negotiation for a contract with PBK 

Architects.  

Pending Projects 


